
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The proposed 2023-2024 budget for the City of Miles is currently available for viewing at the 

City Hall at 110 N Robinson.  The City of Miles will hold a public hearing on September 5, 2023 

at 6:30 p.m. to consider adopting said budget.  This budget will raise more revenue from 

property taxes than last year’s budget by an amount of $7,253, which is a 6.13% increase from 

last year’s budget.  The property tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll 

this year is $3,111. 


